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DIGEST
SB 155 Original 2022 Regular Session Connick

Proposed law prohibits a retail sales establishment from selling, offering for sale, or providing
single-use plastic bags. Further, reusable bags, recyclable paper bags, or recyclable cardboard boxes
may be sold or made available by retail sales establishments.

Proposed law prohibits delivery of goods to customers in single-use plastic bags from retail sales
establishments and other entities that makes deliveries from retail sales establishments. However,
deliveries of goods may be in recyclable paper bags, reusable bags, or recyclable cardboard boxes.

Proposed law authorizes and encourages retailers to make reusable carryout bags available to the
public to promote their use.

Proposed law provides penalties for violations of proposed law by retail sales establishments are
$100 for the first violation, $200 for the second violation, and $500 for the third and any subsequent
violation.

Proposed law provides for definitions including a "single-use plastic bag" and items not included as
a "single-use plastic bag".

Effective January 1, 2024.

(Adds R.S. 30:2549)


